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It is time for our May meeting.  We hope you will be able to attend and bring 

a friend from our profession.  

 

                MEETING DATE/LOCATION 

 
The May 2025 meeting of SFAMI will be held on Thursday, May 22nd, 2025, 

at Broward Health Medical Center located at 1600 South Andrews Avenue, Ft. 

Lauderdale, Florida 33316.  The meeting will be hosted by our 

Secretary/Treasurer and will be held in the Boca Room.   
  

    DINNER 
 

We will meet in the main entrance lobby at 6:00 p.m.  Dinner will be 

sponsored by Boehringer Laboratories. 

 
 

                                BUSINESS MEETING 
 

The business meeting will be held immediately following dinner.   

(R E M I N D E R ---there will be a door prizes drawn at the end of the 

meeting.  You must RSVP and must be in Attendance to be eligible!)                
 

 

                                          PRESENTATION 
 

The presentation will be ‘Suction Regulators: Life Cycle Costs, Safety, & 

Trends’ and will be presented by Robin Dietrich & Brian Stephens of 

Boehringer Laboratories.  
 

 

                                              RSVP 
 

Please RSVP by no later than noon time on Wednesday, May 21st, 2025, using 

the following link  https://form.jotform.com/90733516508155  so that we can let 

our sponsor know how many will be in attendance.  We hope to see you there.   

 

                                              DUES 
 

Dues for 2025 are now due and payable.  This will be your last chance to pay 

2025 dues before being removed from our membership rolls.  For those of you 

who have not yet paid your dues, you may pay by check, money order, cash 

(exact change please), or by credit card.  If you are paying by check, money 

order, or cash, please select the Member Renewal Form link in the email, print 

and fill out the form, and bring it to the meeting or follow the mailing 

instructions on the form.  If you are paying by credit card, go to our website 

(sfamionline.net) and click on the Member Application Online.  If you are not 

sure if you have paid, please check with the Secretary/Treasurer.  
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